Highway Report

We have been busy with all the damage from the storm. We had over 45
locations with major damage to all our roads except the Town Line Road and Cassiddy
Road. We had help from the Town of Waddington and the Town of Lisbon. | would like
to give Mike Beldock and his men from Lisbon and Dave Putney and his crew from
Waddington a huge thank you. Without their trucks and equipment, we would not have
been able to open our roads as fast as we did. | would also like to thank J.E. Sheehan,
Frank Mackin and Wayne French for staying open and providing gravel so we could get
roads open. They worked late nights and Sunday to help us.

| have done an initial assessment for our damaged roads and bridges to submit
to FEMA, $612,475.00 to our roads and $975,000.00 to our bridges that we own. The
county owns all other bridges. The total initial estimate of all damages is
$1,587,475.00. | would also like to thank the Highway Crew for an impressive job
during and after the storm. We still have a lot of work to do before winter, but | am
confident our crew will get it done.

Richard Meilleur
Highway Superintendent




